

# 2018-01-17, DSpace 7 Outreach Agenda/notes

- [Carol Minton Morris](#) (chair, DuraSpace)
  - [Bram Luyten \(Atmire\)](#) (may occasionally sit in)
- [Mariya Maistrovskaya](#) (University of Toronto)
- [Felicity Dykas](#) (University of Missouri)
- [Jose Carvalho](#) (University of Minho)
- [Nelson Torres](#) (University of Minho)
- Tom Hutchinson <[thutchi1@swarthmore.edu](mailto:thutchi1@swarthmore.edu)>
- [Sarah Molloy \(Queen Mary University of London\)](#)
- [Agustina Martinez-Garcia](#)
- [Arthur Smith](#)
- [Tim Donohue](#)
- [Andrea Bollini \(4Science\)](#)

## Meeting Details

- Jan 17 at 11:00 AM ET on <https://www.uberconference.com/duraspace>

## Goals

- Convening efforts to reach out and deeply engage the DSpace community in the aspects of DSpace 7 development.
- **Next meeting Jan 31, 2018 11:00 AM ET in the Zoom [DSpace Meeting Room](#) Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: <https://duraspace.zoom.us/my/dspace>**

## Discussion items

| Item                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           | Who  |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|
| DSpace 7 Update                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                | Tim  |
| Discussion: Communicating about <a href="#">What's In DSpace 7</a> : Review of draft general message (not documentation)—focus not only what is new but what are main features (Draft version at <a href="https://goo.gl/RZ2C3P">https://goo.gl/RZ2C3P</a> ) <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Next steps towards finalization</li></ul> | Jose |

## Notes

### DSpace 7 Update

- First developer meeting after break was held last week, catching up from mid-December.
  - Priority is having a demo-able version of search and deposit by late Jan or Feb
  - Tim is working on better development planning for sprints
  - [DSpace Release 7.0 Status#CurrentStatusofnewUI](#)
- Timelines for OR presentations?
- Aim is to have an alpha version of DSpace 7 ready to demo which will not be complete
- An update talk and 2 workshops have been submitted
- The workshops will be developer-oriented, since features will not be complete can't do ws appropriate for repo managers

### Discussion: Communicating about [What's In DSpace 7](#)

Jose reviewed an excellent draft document: <https://goo.gl/RZ2C3P> (Thank you!)

He will revise to include "core features" for review next week.

## Action items

| Item                                                                                                                 | Who                           |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| Revise "What's In DSpace 7" doc to emphasize/clarify "core features"                                                 | <a href="#">José Carvalho</a> |
| Review revised "What's In DSpace 7" doc adding comments and questions by next meeting Jan 31                         | ALL                           |
| Ask Maureen Walsh ( <a href="mailto:walsh.260@osu.edu">walsh.260@osu.edu</a> ) to be included on the Feb DCAT agenda | <a href="#">José Carvalho</a> |
| Present revised "What's In DSpace 7" doc to DCAT for comments and questions to DCAT                                  | <a href="#">José Carvalho</a> |
| Present revised "What's In DSpace 7" doc to DCAT for comments and questions to DSpace Steering Group                 | <a href="#">Tim Donohue</a>   |

timelines for OR: have an alpha version which will not be complete

update talk and 2 workshops

ws—developer-oriented, because not fertile complete can't do a repo managers

Actions 3